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For the 2019-20 season we were able to raise a total of £456, due to club wide events. The Bonus Ball Bonanza raised £345, the sale of the NCNC socks raised £116, and we raised £36 from Virtual Quiz nights during lockdown. 

I want to give thanks to everyone that keeps supporting these fundraising events, the amount raised for the season will be higher (topping £500) once we receive all outstanding payments from those owing for the bonus ball and/or socks! I know some sigh a little when they see me approaching time after time but I'm sure you will see that your contributions do mount up to a meaningful sum that helps to keep our club looking good and as strong as we are. 

For next season, due to the uncertain climate fundraising will be even more crucial to allow for socially distanced training more frequently. You will have received this call for support many times from Pat, however to help us keep the subscription and kit costs to a minimum we desperately need sponsors. If you work for a company or are will to make a donation to the club yourself, please let me know, every little bit helps!

Some exciting events we will have for the new season include the New Cambell Inter-Club Tournament and Raffle (date TBC). We will continue with the successful Bonus Ball Bonanza, it will run for 30 weeks from 3rd October 2020 to 24th April 2021. November 12th save the date for the New Cambell Quiz night and Raffle, if we are not able to meet in person we will be returning to zoom for Purple team to defend their crown. 

Finally, I want to make a special mention to the captains who have shared all the fundraising messages to their teams. To take a bit of pressure off them next season, I am looking for volunteers from each team to be part of the social/fundraising committee. The purpose of this sub-committee is to ensure that each team actively takes part in organising and running a team fundraising event for the club. If you are interested please can you let me know via text or email. 

Charlene Ponteen Fundraising secretary
